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Dear students of the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering, 
 

the 90th newsletter since March 2020, and this time with only two weeks gap to the last 
newsletter, because there are some appointments we have to announce briefly:  

• Only until 30.11.22 there are exam enrollments for a few subjects in which special 
exam performances are available. This concerns: the test in Machine Elements, the 
preliminary examination in MW-MB-ET-01, the assignment in MW-MB-LRT-34 as well 
as the examination in Personality Psychology, which occurs in various catalog 
modules. 

• Already with a view to the examination period and scheduling in these months, there 
are the advance publications of the examination dates for WiSe 2022/23 at 
https://tud.link/3513.   

• And then I had already called some time ago to nominate events from MW for the e-
learning jewel of the TUD (https://tud.link/brod). Now the voting is running (until 
30.11.22, so it is quite urgent) and two projects from MW are up for vote: the 
Technical Thermodynamics from the basic studies of Mrs. Prof. Breitkopf and the 
Beam and Surface Structures in the main studies of Mr. Dr. Ehrenhofer. Voting is 
possible until 30.11.22 via the corresponding Opal page (takes 30sec. - I already 
voted...) at https://tud.link/hc5u. It would be great if many people would vote here 
and our projects from mechanical Engineering would be at the top in the end. So log 
in to Opal quickly and get it done! 

That's it for today, but since two appointment things are included it was necessary for 
today. Now I wish you all a not too cold weekend, have fun with the first snow and 

stay healthy! 

 
           Stefan Odenbach  

Dresden, November 18, 2022 
 

https://tud.link/3513
https://tud.link/brod
https://tud.link/brod
https://tud.link/hc5u

